
 
 

                                                      

 

 

BENEFIT ME 

Your 1095-C will be sent to 

your District email on 

February 16th.  It will come 

from NOREPLY@TYLERTECH.  

Do you need to submit Form 1095-C 

with your tax return?  

No.  You only need to keep the form with 

your records and refer to the form as 

needed when completing your federal tax 

documents. If you are enrolled in 

insurance, you will also receive a 1095-C 

from Blue Cross/Blue Shield. 

Yee Haw, F-Dub!   

Have a great Rodeo Break! 

February 16, 2018 

IMPORTANT RODEO BREAK  

TECH ANNOUNCEMENT 
The computer and phone network will be 

unavailable at all sites from 5:00 PM on 

Thursday, February 22, through the day on 

Friday, February 23, due to routine 

maintenance. 
 

District email and OneDrive will continue to 

be available from home (off site). 

SUBSTITUTES NEEDED! 
Do you know someone who would like to 

be a support staff substitute in FW?  This 

position pays up to $13/hr and does not 

require any college  experience.  

Applicants must have a high school 

diploma and pass a fingerprint background 

check. Anyone interested should call Kim 

Trueblood at 696-8824.  Please help 

spread the word! 

ARE YOU PLANNING TO LEAVE FW? 

If you are planning to leave Flowing Wells at the 

end of this school year, please tell your principal 

or supervisor as soon as possible.  We 

appreciate you giving the District time to post the 

position and find the best person possible to hire 

as your replacement.  Thank you in advance for 

giving us as much notice as you can!   

TEACHING POSITIONS POSTED 
2018-2019 elementary teacher and 

secondary teacher applicant pools are 

open, and specific postings have been sent 

to District employees via email.  Anyone 

interested who is not currently teaching in 

Flowing Wells should submit an application  

by going to www.flowingwellsschools.org!  

If you are interested in being considered for 

a specific position, please submit a written 

PAR to the Human Resources office within 

three days of the emailed posting. 

NO POWER AT FWHS 

Flowing Wells High School will have no 

electrical power on Friday, February 23, 

due to the solar conversion.  Please plan 

accordingly. 

CHECK OUT THE FW WEBSITE! 
If you haven’t had a chance to visit the 

District website in a while, we hope you will 

soon!  The website is continually revised  

as part of our goal to house important 

information in a user-friendly and 

accessible  format.  We welcome feedback 

and suggestions as well.  Feel free to 

contact Kim Parkinson if you have 

recommendations or see a webpage that 

needs attention.  

IT’S RODEO TIME, Y’ALL! 

Send your best Rodeo/Western pictures 

to Kim Parkinson for the District facebook 

page!  Whether it is pictures with your 

colleagues, or pictures of big or small FW 

Buckaroos, we want ‘em! 


